
January 9, 2015 
      
 
Happy New Year! 

Although we’re starting a new year, we still have ninety days remaining in the school year. We have 
achieved a great deal academically and socially, but we still have more to accomplish before the end of 5th 
grade.  You can help us carry out this goal by making sure your child is prepared with supplies, is in school 
every day, and completes all required assignments.  Let’s continue to work hard and diligently to ensure 
success.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ple

ase take a few minutes to access the portal and review your child’s work binder.  Discuss grades and/or 
comments, organization, neatness, and the quality of the work.  Provide your child with encouragement to 
continue doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how to improve their work, effort, and conduct.  
Gather and sign all test papers and any papers with a grade of “D” or lower.  Staple or clip all graded 
papers by subject area teacher so your child can turn them in and finally, please respond by email 
indicating that you have seen and discussed your child’s work and grades by Monday, January 12, 2015. 
 

 
Mrs. Azcuy         Mrs. Flores 
sazcuy@dadeschools.net       jennieflores@dadeschools.net  
 

Your child has access to instructional websites that support and supplement math, science, and reading 
instruction.   

Please encourage them to use the sites! 
Comments:                 

                

                

 
                
Student Signature   Date   Parent Signature   Date 

Looking Ahead 
 

Thursday, January 15  ~End of Second Nine Weeks 

Friday, January 16  ~Teacher Planning Day – No School for Students 

Monday, January 19  ~ Martin Luther King, Jr. Birthday Observed – No School 

Tuesday, January 20  ~ Beginning of Third Nine Weeks 
 
Wednesday, January 28 ~Curriculum Fair (9 a.m.- Informative Meeting for incoming 6th graders at 

Leewood) 
  

Looking Further Ahead 
 
Wednesday, February 5 ~FSA Parent Night (New State Assessment informational meeting) 

Saturday, February 28   ~FUN FAIR – 11a.m.-4p.m. 
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